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SAN DIEGO COMMUNITY COLLEGE POLICE
DEPARTMENT

CRIME ALERT BULLETIN

DATE & TIME OF OCCURRENCE: Not Specified

LOCATION: Harry West Gymnasium Locker Rooms

REPORTED OFFENSE:
Police officers at City College have received at least three reports of thefts from locker
rooms in the Harry West Gymnasium.

Please be assured our police department is taking these crimes seriously. Please remember
to safeguard your belongings and as a reminder, if you see any suspicious activity in or
around our campus, please notify College Police Dispatch immediately at 619-388-6405. If
anyone has any other information regarding these incidents, please contact College Police
Dispatch and request to speak with a police officer.

Safety Tips

1.

PROGRAM COLLEGE POLICE DISPATCH NUMBERS INTO YOUR PHONE - Within the campus
community our police department can respond to emergencies much faster than other local
law enforcement. You may call us at 619-388-6405 or from any campus phone or callbox.

REPORT SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY - Criminals do not want to be seen or heard. For that
reason they rarely commit crime in front of police officers. We rely on the community to
report suspicious activity. We would much rather respond and not be needed than to not be
called when something could have been prevented. Trust your instincts; if something does
not feel right, it probably isn’t.

BE AWARE OF YOUR SURROUNDINGS — Avoid going to secluded areas of the campus alone.
If public restrooms are in a dark or concealed area of the campus, find a trusted classmate
or colleague to go to these areas with you. We also encourage everyone to take advantage
of our safety escort program, which provides a walking escort to and from your vehicle by
one of our uniformed officers.

Charlie Hogquist
Chief of Police

This crime alert bulletin complies with the Jeanne Clery Act of 1998
U.S. Code of Federal Regulations Title 34, Chapter IV, Section 668.46 (e)
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